
Thursday  April 21,  2022  

RE:  Traffic  Control  Signals  –  Dawes  Road  and  Chapman  Avenue  

To  the  Chair  and  Members of  Toronto  and East  York  Community  Council:  

Background:  

I  am  requesting  that  traffic control signals be  installed at  the  intersection of  Dawes Road and 
Chapman Avenue.   

Recommendations: 

It  is recommended  that:  

1. Toronto  East-York  Community  Council  authorize  the installation of  traffic control 
signals at  the intersection of  Dawes Road  and Chapman Avenue. 

2. Toronto  East-York  Community  Council  authorize  the removal of  the existing 
pedestrian crossover on  Dawes Road,  immediately  north of  Chapman Avenue in 
conjunction with the installation of  traffic control  signals at  Dawes Road and 
Chapman Avenue. 

Sincerely,  

Brad  Bradford  
Toronto City  Councillor  
Beaches-East  York  |  Ward  19 

@BradMBradford @BradBradford @bradfordgrams 


